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DALLAS--The University of Texas Board of Regents Friday 

awarded an $188,450 contract for construction of an ophthalmology 

building on the UT Southwestern Medical School campus. 

The one-story structure will contain 7,792 gross square 

feet, housing offices and laboratories of the medical school's 

Ophthalmology Department. Dowd Construction Co. of Dallas 

submitted the low bid. 

Dr. John Lynn, chairman of the department, said the new 

building would allow an increase from three to six full-time 

faculty members. 

Site will be on the west side of the campus near Medical 

Center Drive. Total cost of the installation, including furnish­

ings and architects fees, will come to around $250,000. 
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